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September 6, 2016

The Honorable Ernest Moniz
Secretary

U.S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Secretary Moniz:

I write to reiterate my support for an application by SeaOne Gulfport, LLC (FE
DKT NO. 16-22-CGL) for long-term authorization to export Compressed Gas Liquid
(CGL) to Non Free Trade Agreement (NFTA) countries in the Caribbean.

It is my understanding that SeaOne had already received authorization from the
Department to export natural gas contained in CGL to NFTA countries. I continue to
believe that this application presents significant export opportunities that would advance
our national interests. I hope that your Department will take the necessary steps to
swiftly consider this application.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

ol fohunn

THAD COCHRAN
United States Senator



